
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING will be held in the 
Armstrong Hall and also on Zoom at 7pm. Meeting 
ID: 519 552 6863 & Passcode: Pray3r

IF YOU HAVE PRIVATE PRAYER REQUESTS, please 
place them in the Prayer Box or you can email 
Florence Allen at LIZALLF@hotmail.com.

THE TEATIME CONCERT IS BACK! Tea Time 
concert in aid of Ukrainian Refugees by Alexander 
Aardakov. 22nd May 2022 Sunday 3pm.

UPCOMING DATES: 
May 14 – Pastor Terry
May 21 – Pastor J Surridge

FAMILY SERVICE

Announcements - David Burgess
Prelude

Call to Worship: NAH 6 - Praise To The Lord
Invocation - David Burgess

Hymn NAH 12 - Praise Ye The Father
Tithes and Off erings - David Burgess

Children’s story - Caroline Swain
Dedication of Grace Leah Swain - Pastor Dejan 

Stojkavic
‘For This Child’  - Charlotte Marshall

Scripture Reading  - Hana Swain
Church Family Prayer  - David Burgess

Sermon Pastor  - Dejan Stojkavic
NAH 637  -  All The Way My Saviour Leads Me

The Blessing  - Pastor Dejan Stojkavic

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM IN THE PARK
Parallel in the Park - starts the month of May through 
to September (weather permitting). If it’s dry then it’s 
in the park. All are welcome to stay on for a picnic 
where we can enjoy each other’s company. In the 
event of wet weather, we will meet in the Cedar 
Sycamore room. Service continues to start at 11am. 

Welcome - & Opening Prayer - Massimo Molteni
Opening Hymn - NAH 637 - All the way
Facilitator: Chris Levy
Panel: Erna Herteliu,  Behki T. Moyo, Wallacia Scott

Direct your children onto the right path,
and when they are older, they will not leave it.

Proverbs 22:6

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR GEERT TAP
gtap@secadventist.org.uk - 07747568942

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org
CHURCH CLERK - Milimo Mumbo

milimo.mumbo@outlook.com - 07508 569757
BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM

jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WELCOME TO
STANBOROUGH PARK CHURCH



ANNOUNCEMENTS

ADRA UK - Please support the Annual Appeal by 
placing a donation in one of the special ‘DO GOOD’ 
ADRA envelopes, asking for an ADRA Home Can, 
writing a cheque to ADRA UK or donating online.   
If you donate online or send a donation directly to 
ADRA, please let me know so that we can keep a 
total of the contributions from Stanborough Park 
Church. The funds collected this year will go to 
assist projects in Mayanmar, Ghana, South Sudan, 
Thailand, Nepal and Sri Lanka.

THE FLOWERS at church are a thanksgiving for 
Grace Leah Swain and to celebrate her first birthday, 
from Joanna, Carl, Hana, her grandparents, and the 
wider family. 

RECENT CHURCH BOARD ACTION: From the 9th 
of July onwards, future Communion services will be 
celebrated jointly by Parallel and Family Worship 
services in the main sanctuary.

THE FUNERAL of Nan Tucker will now take place on 
Thursday 26 May at the SPC at 2pm.  Let us continue 
to keep the family in prayer.

MEMORIAL SERVICE for those of our members 
who have died over the past two years at SPC May 
14th 3pm.

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
- Terry Menkens who is out of hospital but need 
continuous prayers. 
- Individuals who are suffering from cancer, COVID and 
other health issues.
- Families who are experiencing recent bereavement. 
- Families who are struggling financially and otherwise 
due to recent economic and social crises.
- A resolution to the conflict between Russia and Ukraine.

SPECIAL NEEDS CAMP needs volunteers. For more 
information: www.specialneedscamp.co.uk

EVANGELISTIC BIBLE STUDY TRAINING: The 
training will commence on Tuesday 17th May at 
7:30pm in the Maple Room. If you have not yet 
registered, please see Pastor Terry.

KATEŘINA MIKLICOVÁ. I am 19 years old and I am 
currently studying Social work at the University of 
Ostrava in the Czech Republic. I have been chosen 
for studying at Hertfordshire University via Erasmus 
+ programme. The problem is that the grant I will 
receive from this programme (600€ per month) is 
not enough to cover the prize of accommodation in 
Hatfield. If there is anybody willing to help me with 
finding affordable accommodation or even offer 
accommodation itself, I would be very grateful. My 
studies in Hatfield start in September 2022 and ends 
in January 2023. See Pastor Terry for more details.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH ‘SOUPER SABBATH’ ON 
7TH MAY. Come and join us at 1pm for soup and 
fellowship in the Cedar/Sycamore room. Everyone is 
welcome. Please email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com 
to book places to help with catering quantities.

JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS - MAY 29 AND JUNE 4. 
We are inviting all members and friends from the 
community to join us for a Picnic in the Park on May 
29th to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  We 
hope everyone will join together again the following 
Sabbath for a special Jubilee service in the church 
on June 4.

40 DAYS OF PRAYING and Fasting begin on 
10th June 2022. The programme will be held from 
6-6:30am and will be on Zoom. More information will 
be given later.

SOUTH ENGLAND CONFERENCE is having a Prayer 
Retreat from the 15-17th July. If you are interested in 
attending please contact Uche Ademuyiwa or Bella 
Rajasekaran.

WORLD ADVENTURER DAY is coming up, and we 
are planning an Exciting Day for Adventurers.
On 21 May 2022, all Adventurers are Invited to join a 
magnificent day at Newbold College Sports Hall. The 
service will start at 11:00 am with praise and worship, 
music items and a word from Vanesa Pizzuto. After 
bringing your picnic and stretching out on the lawns 
of the college for lunch, we will commence ‘THE 
BIG ADVENTURERS COMMUNITY IMPACT PAINT-
A-THON’.  ‘Adventure Sabbath Treasure Hunt’ as 
well as a ‘Little Lights Adventure Craft’. The program 
aims to finish at 4pm.

THE PRAYER MINISTRY TEAM has started a 
WhatsApp Group for everyone. On this Forum you 
can make your public Prayer Request and you will 
be reminded of all the Prayer Activities. If you would 
like your details to be added please contact Bella or 
Uche.


